Wednesday, March 27, 2013
Vinyl Replacement Windows 


Homeowners:

If you are interested in replacing your aluminum frame windows with energy efficient vinyl windows, please contact Steve Huffman at American Vision Windows.

IMPORTANT:

The Board of Directors has approved Anlin Windows only. The approved models are: 


Catalina – for windows

Malibu – for sliding doors
American Vision Windows
2125 Madera Rd. Suite A
Simi Valley, CA 93065 
Local: (805) 582-1833 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting end_of_the_sToll-free: (866) 861-7881 begin_of_the_skype_highlighting              
Phone Hours: Mon-Fri 9-7 and Sat 9-6. 
Showroom Hours Mon-Fri 9-6 and Sat 10-4

Steve Huffman/Sales Representative

805-297-5960-Cell

steven@americanvisionwindows.com
Board of Directors
Franciscan Park II Homeowners Association
